
3. CONTRACT NO 01/02-19 - CHAPTER STREET RECONSTRUCTION  
 FROM PAPANUI ROAD TO BRETTS ROAD 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Senior Professional – Transport, City Solutions Robert McGusty, DDI 371-1725 

 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain Council approval for acceptance of a tender which is above the 

$300,000 authority delegated to Council officers. 
 
 The contract is for the construction of kerbs, channels, asphaltic concrete paths, grassed berms, 

drainage works, carriageway reconstruction and feature paving in Chapter Street from Papanui Road 
to Bretts Road. 

 
 Tender prices have been received as follows: 
 

K B Contracting and Quarries Ltd $333,902.00 
City Care Limited $344,132.22 
Local Construction Limited $344,313.60  (Alternative) 
Pegasus Construction Limited $351,123.90 
Local Construction Limited $353,027.40 

 
 All prices exclude GST. 
 
 These prices include a contingency sum of $25,000 and the work is for a fifteen (15) week period. 
 
 The estimate for the work was $347,000. 
 
 The standard roadworks information leaflet has been circulated inviting comments relating to the 

project and all enquiries and comments from residents and others have been satisfactorily resolved 
(refer attached).  No changes have had to be made to the design shown on the publicity leaflet. 

 
 Mr Mike Blair of K B Contracting and Quarries Ltd has given an assurance that the work can be 

completed within the specified time. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the lowest price conforming tender of K B Contracting and Quarries 

Limited for the sum of $333,902.00 be accepted. 
 
 
 
CONSIDERED THIS 27TH DAY OF SEPTEMBER 2001 
 
 
 
 
 MAYOR 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


